Educator Cohorts: Educators and Ministers are invited to participate in one of four cohorts for the 2024 calendar year. The Cohorts will meet monthly and will provide the following: 
• A collegial and collaborative experience for participants. • A personal and professional opportunity for growth 
• A sharing of resources for the educational ministry of the church 
Cohorts will: 
• Commit to meeting monthly for one year 
• Be provided a facilitator who will communicate with the group and facilitate meeting schedules and online communication strategies 
• Decide on resources and/or topics for each session 
• Respond to an evaluation tool Cohorts will include eight participants plus a facilitator. 
Meetings begin in January, 2024, and run through December 2024. A stipend of $500 is offered to each participant. Be a part of enhancing the importance and value of education in the life of the church through your participation.
